Florida Departmentrof Transportation

CHARLIE CRIST 405 Suwanines Sirest STEPHANIE C, KOPELOUSOS
GOVERNOR

Tollohassee, FL 32399-0450 SECRETARY

CER_T]FIED MAIL ‘ December 17, 2010

Mr. Patrick Mulhall
PolyLok, Inc.

3 Fairfield Boulevard
Wallingford, CT 06492

RE: Rebar Chair 3059-SC (2.5” and 3” additional heights)
Specification 415
'QPL Number S415-0010

Dear Mr.Muthall:

Bvaluation of the above referenced product is complete. Results of the evaluation
indicate the product meets the requirements of the above referenced specification and is
therefore approved for inclusion on the Quahﬂed Products List (QPL) ‘and use on dur’
projects. The Department assumes no responsibility for the performance of this product.

Any modifications or alterations of an approved product including design, materials, or
operational improvements, must be resubmitted along with supporting documents for
review and approval by the Department of Transportation, Changes in your address
should be made to this Office within 30 days.

You are also required to re-qualify this product on or before its approval anniversary date
as identified on the QPL in accordance with current Transportation Product Evaluation
Procedure. This product will be removed from the QPL if inadequate field performance
is documented in accordance with Depariment pohcy and pmcedura orif the product is-
altered in any way without notifying this office. -

Any questions regarding this correspondence should be directed to Barry E. Smith,
Product Evaluator at (850) 414-4776 or e-mail to barry.smith@dot.state.fl.us .

DuaneF Brautl' ' ' 1 -
* Manager, Office of Speclﬁcatmns and Estunates
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